
                           
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

March 13, 2020 

 

 

Parents/ Guardians, 

 

In our continued attempt to keep students and faculty healthy and safe, the Bradley Beach Elementary 

School will close for the week of March 16th.  Further school closings will be evaluated throughout next 

week to determine the length of this school closure.  Packets and Chromebooks went home with students 

today and these instructional materials should be utilized beginning Monday morning.  If you were absent 

or are missing these instructional materials, please contact the Main Office on Monday to arrange a time 

to pick up necessary items.  Free and reduced breakfast and lunch will be available for eligible students in 

a bagged format from 10-12 at the front door.  The decision to close the school was not made lightly and I 

thank all members of our community who helped to develop this plan.  We will stay in communication 

with families throughout the week.  Please stay safe. 

 

If you have any questions about items in this letter, or if you need clarification on any points, please do 

not hesitate to contact my office.  I wish you all good health! 

 

 

Sincerely, 

      Stephen T. Wisniewski, Ed.D. 

Dr. Stephen T. Wisniewski 

Superintendent/Principal 

BRADLEY BEACH ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
515 BRINLEY AVENUE 

BRADLEY BEACH, NEW JERSEY 07720 
TELEPHONE: (732) 775-4413 

www.bbesnj.org 
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Business Administrator/Board Secretary   
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